FORM 470 2.57

PAN AMERICAN PETROLEUM CORPORATION

P. 0. Box 480, Farmington, New Mexico
February 21, 1966

File: E-68-400.1

Subject: Packer Leakage Test
Stedje Gas Com No. 1
Flora Vista Mesaverde-
Basin Dakota Field Well
San Juan County, New Mexico

Mr. E. C. Arnold

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

In reference to your letter of February 16, 1966, the , ﬂ
annual Packer Leakage Test for 1965 on the Stedje Gas Com No. 1 .7 7 =2 ¢ /%
failed and it was necessary to conduct a workover to repair this
leak. Copies of NMOCC Form C-103, Notice of Intent to Repair Well,
were filed December 7, 1965 and approved by you on December 8, 1965.

Repairs due to tubing leaks in the Dakota tubing string
were made as shown on the attached Forms C-103, Subsequent Report of
Remedial Work, dated February 21, 1966. The well is now on packer
leakage test following this workover and indicatiomns are that a suc-
cessful packer leakage test will be conducted. Upon completion
this packer leakage test report will be filed as soon as possible.

Yours very truly,

ROLEUM CORPORATION
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L. O. Speer, Jr.
Area Superintendent

PAN

D
S
P

FHH:en
Attach.




